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How can you help your child at home? 

 It is important that your child revises areas of 
learning that they find difficult. Pupils are en-
couraged to take home their devices and have 

been provided with several  
English and Maths packs as well as  

electronic revision resources. Please ensure 
that they use their time wisely; 30-60 

mins a few times a week is always a good 
starting point! 

 
Recommended web-sites 

www.mathszone.com 
www.primarygames.co.uk 

www.primaryrescources.co.uk 
bbcbitesize (ks2)  

Mrpitts.co.uk 
 
                   

 

Islamic Exhibition 
On Wednesday 8th June, pupils will be 
visiting the Islamic Exhibition Centre . 
Later on in the week, they will be teaching 

Year 2 all about what they found out. 

 
 

         Welcome back!!! 
We hope you had a great holiday and are 

ready for the Final Countdown to SATs and a 
fun last term!  

 
The Final Countdown 

This is it...what we have been working so hard 
for all year...SATs have finally  

arrived! On the week commencing 9th May 
2016 the tests will start and continue for 4 

days. 
Monday 9th am—Reading Test  

Tuesday 10th am —SPaG (Spelling,  
Punctuation and Grammar) Test  

Wednesday 11th am—Arithmetic Paper and 
Reasoning 1 Paper 

Thursday 12th am—Reasoning 2 paper 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Let The Fun Begin! 
As a reward for all of the hard work, Year 6 

will be going to the Cinema and Bowling this 
half term on Tuesday 17th May. 

In Summer 2, we will be visiting Drayton 
Manor Theme Park. The provisional date is 
15th July (Details for this will follow nearer 

the time) 
 
 

 
Leavers’ Production 

Following a long line of 
tradition, Year 6 will be putting on an 
epic leavers’ production to wow and  
entertain pupils, staff and parents 

alike! 
 

Prom—Leavers’ Ceremony—Goodbye 
Just before  Year 6 up and leave the nest, 

we like to give them a great send off! 
Therefore, all pupils are  

invited to party the early evening away at 
our leavers’ prom! They will then have a 

formal leavers’ ceremony to   
celebrate their time at VPPA. 
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